Drop Off/Pick Up at Warnsdorfer

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As always, we want to ensure that Warnsdorfer students arrive and depart the school
campus in a safe manner. Please utilize the Warnsdorfer School parking lot or the
curbside student drop off on Hardenburg Lane for dropping off or picking up your child.

Just a few reminders:
1. The Torah Links Academy parking lot that sits adjacent to the Warnsdorfer
School property is not East Brunswick School property. Therefore, please do not

use the Torah Links Academy parking lot for arrival and dismissal to school.

2. DO NOT double park on Hardenburg Lane. Please pull up as far as you can to
drop off or pick up your student(s) to allow others behind you to do the same.

3. Please use the crosswalks at all times when crossing the roads around the
School.

4. Please use caution when leaving the parking lot or pulling out to Hardenburg
Lane. Look both ways to make sure there isn’t another vehicle or student in your

Path.

5. East Brunswick Police Department often patrols the roads, parents have gotten
tickets in the past for illegal U-TURNS and K-TURNS. Don'’t do it!

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.
Sincerely,

Joseph J. Csatari
Principal



